48, Main street

Repton

DERBY

DE656FB

07867842908

10th February 2025

To whom it may concern

Dear Sirs

Ref; Thank you words addressed to Ms Cherie Chapman and Mr Dave Cross 6th February 2025 onboard the P&O ship Ventura

Please find attached the thank you words given to the Beginners Bridge class on the 6th February 2025. I spoke on behalf of our group; we were all delighted to have experienced the most wonderful sessions with Cherie and Dave and certainly for me and a number of others we all agreed these lessons made the cruise for us.

As you will see from the dates we were on board for 35 nights and the bridge sessions were held every sea day. We progressed very well as the power point presentation were emails after the session and practice hands prepared so we could play the aspects covered.

All in all I have already asked them for details of when and which cruise they are going to be presenting on with a view to booking!

Mrs Christine Jones

B343 Ventura cruise Number N501 3rd January 2025 to 7th February 2025

Thank you and if you don't mind, I would like to take a couple of minutes of our precious last lesson To say a very few words to you our wonderful instructions, Cherie and Dave,

In the last couple of days Cherie has said she feels like we are a family, and indeed we have become a family, A family of new bridge players.

And that is entirely due to the 150% devotion to the game and to ustheir Ventura Bridge babies!!

We have learned so much due to their professional approach, their unswerving attention to detail, their one-to-one explanations and their passion for the game.

Cherie, Dave, your preparation for each lesson, power point presentations, which were emails to each of us after the lesson, the practice hands prepared so that we could be guaranteed to play the aspects covered. The lessons have been amazing

In short, I'm sure I speak for all of us when I say that you have given us knowledge, we did not know we could absorb,

laughs beyond our expectations and hopefully a desire and confidence to become accomplished players, who would make you proud

Here's to Cherie and Davie (applause)

Given at the last lesson/session 6th February 2025

Mrs Christine Jones

07867842908

B343 Ventura cruise Number N501 3rd January 2025 to 7th February 2025